
The Education and Standing Orders committees are 

working to update the functions of the database to make 

it more user friendly.  The goal is to have this process 

completed prior to 2020 Protocol testing.   

 

Department Administrators- Please make sure that all 

members have an active account in the database with a 

valid accessible email.   

 

Proctors and Skill Evaluators- Please make sure that your 

email in the database is valid.  

 

Training will be available once the database is 

functioning properly.  You may experience some issues 

while Paperless Health is making changes.  If you have 

immediate needs or questions, contact: 

Chris Freeze, Education Chair- crfreeze@premierhealth.com 

Or 

Michael Guadagno, Education Co-Chair- Michael.guadagno@washingtontwp.org 
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